
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Charlie Smith on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, April 25, 2024 1 :13 PM 
'lia gray' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket #20240032-SU 

Good afternoon Lelia C Gray, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
4/25/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02386-2024 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 
20240032, and forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Best regards, 

Cfiarfie Smitn 11 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure 

From: lia gray <uncpair@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 11:20 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Office of Chairman La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; 

Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of 

Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To Whom It May Concern, 

We are, and have been, property owners at 9810 & 9814 Little Gasparilla Island for over 30 years. We are 
writing to express our concerns regarding the low pressure central sewer system proposed by EU, LLC. Our 
primary concern is whether EU has the expertise to construct and adequately maintain the system. To our 
knowledge, EU has not done this type of project before. Constructing anything on a barrier island is met with 
unique challenges that require experience and expertise to address obstacles when they arise. Another major 
concern is the financial aspect. Will homeowners be required to pay a large sum of money up front without any 
guarantee that this system will be completed in a timely manner or completed at all? Who will maintain the 
system and provide service if EU becomes insolvent? We also are puzzled by the lack of information provided 
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by EU. As homeowners, we have never received any communication regarding the plans or an attempt to 
explain why this would be beneficial to Little Gasparilla Island. 
 
We are not opposed to a central sewer system on LGI, but do not think EU, LLC has the expertise to provide 
this service in a unique environment.  We are formally requesting that PSC deny EU's application to 
provide wastewater service on Little Gasparilla Island. 
--  
Lelia C Gray 
uncpair@gmail.com 
John H Gray, Jr. 
jaygraywhfl@gmail.com 




